
 
Notice of Availability of the North Carolina Central University 2021 Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention 

Program (DAAPP) Annual Report  
 

Substance misuse and abuse pose a significant national problem resulting in consequences such as assaultive and 

self-destructive behavior, property damage, and loss of life. North Carolina Central University is concerned about 

the harmful effects of illegal and abusive drug and alcohol practices in and around our campus community.  The 

University is committed to establishing policies and regulations that promote a safe and healthy environment. It 

is the responsibility of the campus community – students, faculty, and staff – in protecting and promoting that 

environment, and all are expected to exemplify high standards of professional and personal conduct. In this 

context, we are sharing the 2021 Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Program Report as required by the Drug-

Free Schools and Communities Act (DFSCA). 

 

North Carolina Central University is committed to maintaining a drug-free campus. The Drug and Alcohol Abuse 

Prevention Program (DAAPP) Annual Report contains: 

• Standards of conduct that prohibit the unlawful use, manufacture, possession, or illicit distribution of 

drugs and alcohol by students and employees, 

• A description of legal sanctions for the violation of local, state, and federal laws for unlawfully 

possessing, or distributing drugs and alcohol, 

• A description of health risks associated with drug and alcohol abuse, 

• Current drug and alcohol programs available for students and employees and, 

• A statement that North Carolina Central University will enforce disciplinary actions for violations of 

the standards of conduct. 

 

The Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Programs (DAAPP) at the University seek to help students, faculty, and 

staff develop responsible attitudes toward illicit drug and alcohol use and to inform members of the university 

community on the repercussions of alcohol and/or illicit drug use on campus property. 

 

The 2021 Drug and Alcohol Abuse Prevention Program Report for North Carolina Central University is 

now available online at: https://myeol.nccu.edu/sites/default/files/2021-09/Drug-and-Alcohol-Abuse-

Prevention-Program-DAAPP-Reports.pdf 

 

You can access the report by clicking on the link above, or you may obtain a paper copy of the report upon request 

by contacting the North Carolina Central University Police Department in person or at 919-530-6106. 
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